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Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.
.
]
Reference: EOM-2017-00871
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is a final response to your appeal, received on 29 August 2017, to the Agency Release
Panel (ARP) from your request for records under Section 3.5 of Executive Order 13526.

The ARP carefully considered your petition and determined that the appeal should be
granted in full. As the Executive Secretary of the ARP, I am the CIA official responsible
for informing you of the appellate determination, described more fully in what follows.

While conducting our research, we located the 31 October 2017 ISCAP review of
document, C06713417. We are providing you with a copy of this currrent review on the

basis of Section 3.5(d) of the Order. A copy is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Allison Fong
Executive Secretary
Agency Release Panel

Enclosure




















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































